
STROUD VALLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

2nd May 2017 

 

Dear Parents,        

I would like to take the Year 6 children to Rodborough Playing Fields on Friday May 12th to celebrate the end of 

SAT’s week.  

 

As we plan to have our lunch there the children will need a packed lunch – in a back pack - with a drink (no fizzy 

drinks or glass bottles please). If your family is entitled to free school meals and you would like to order a packed 

lunch from the kitchen please complete the slip below and return it to school BY FRIDAY 5TH MAY. 

 

The children will need to wear sensible shoes (no crocs or open-toed sandals) and a coat in case of bad weather.  A 

sun hat and sun cream will be essential if it is a hot day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Heague 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

CHILD’S NAME………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I give permission for my child to walk to Rodborough Playing Fields on May 12th      □ 

My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like to order a packed lunch for him / her.   □ 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

 

 


